From:
 East Anglia ONE North

 Cc:
 East Anglia Two

Subject: Response by St Peter"s Church to proposed footpath changes at Theberton

Date: 25 March 2021 18:21:29

Attachments: PCC RESPONSE SPR FOOTPATH.docx

Dear Sirs,

Please find attached the response by the PCC of St Peter's church Theberton and Eastbridge to proposed footpath changes on the B1122 in Theberton.

Your faithfully

Simon llett

Churchwarden St Peter's Church Theberton and Eastbridge

Whilst the PCC welcome the extension of the footpath west of the B1122, the visibility of the crossing point of the B1122 by Pretty Road is poor especially from East to West and should not be encouraged.

The plan is not clear as to how much of the bank will be taken north of Church Road and we understand that detailed plans will follow which will show this.

The PCC is concerned the effect this part of the proposed development might have on the stability of the wall and it's affect on the setting of the listed War Memorial.